
NVS Winter Clothing & Equipment Swap 

 

Do you have winter clothing and equipment that your child has out 

grown or that your family no longer uses?  Are you looking for some 

gently used new winter clothing or equipment? If so, the NVS winter 

clothing and equipment swap is for you!  We will collect any winter 

items (hats, mitts, scarves, jackets, snow pants, boots, skates, 

helmets, ski or sledding equipment, etc) that are in good condition and 

have them ready for swapping December 12, 13 and 14 in the library.  

You can donate items to the swap and pick up some new items as well.  

Only want to donate items to the swap and not look for other gently 

used items?  No problem, we appreciate your donation. Have no items 

to donate?  That’s ok, we still hope that you may benefit from some of 

the items that are brought in looking for a new home.  We would 

appreciate receiving items during the week of December 4 – 8 so that 

we can set up the items in time for December 12.  In addition, we will 

begin a new book swap system that will start during the same week as 

the winter swap but will continue for the year – bring a book, take a 

book (both adults and children).  You will see our book display soon! 

 


